
Hi dear Senator John,
Aborting an unborn child, regardless of its gender, is the ending of human life.
God loves ALL, and ALL aborted children are with Him.
It is difficult to establish the view of the sanctity of human life if it is not understood
from within a person, but it can certainly be encouraged for the hope of being
established as a firm truth. However, we are all here to help each other and learn from
each other.
Please accept the responsibility of the position you have as a Senator, and be careful.
With warm regards,
:)




